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Mr. G. F. Helfrich, Director @

Office of Nuclear Export and ,f @
'

*

Import Control 4 j i .

L.Bureau of Oceans and International
4 psOGOTggg yCEnvironmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State -

# IWashington, D.C. 20520
4

Dear Mr. Helfrich: 6
4

Enclosed please find a letter from Transnuclear and a telex from NUKEM
providing the additional information NRC requested regarding export
license application XSNM01855 which involves a proposed export of SNM
to Indonesia for use in the Janus 3-type research reactor.

Please consider this in conjunction with export license application
XSNM01855 forwarded to you on July 23,.1981.

Sincerely. -

+b '% ,
'

Ja s B. Devine, Ass stant Director
E et/ Import and International Safeguards-
0 f ce of International Programs

Enclosures:
Ltr dtd 7/20/81
Telex dtd 7/22/81
(XSNM01855)

cc w/ enclosure:
Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE ,

Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, D0D
Mrs. Nataly Martin, DOE
Mr. Robert Cutter, DOC
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS
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